From: Jared Walker

To: Zabinsky. Ben@Waterboards

Cc: dredding@willowcwd.or

Subject: RE: Calpella WDRs and upcoming Board meeting
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 9:51:17 AM
Ben,

Thank you for reaching out. Our biggest concern with the draft permit is the monitoring being
required from the monitoring wells around the facility. When those were put in a number of years
ago, they were monitored at that point and to the best of my knowledge no monitoring has been
done since on those. The District does not have the ability to sample from those at this point, there
are no pumps in those monitoring wells and if the District has to have an engineer come in to
monitor it could become very costly to the District. If you could provide some advise and or
recommendations on how to accomplish what is being asked, it would be much appreciated.

Also, Dave Redding or myself are planning on attending the public hearing if it is within a reasonable
drive time from Ukiah. If you could provide us with the location of that, that would also be helpful.

Jared Walker

From: Zabinsky, Ben@Waterboards [mailto:Ben.Zabinsky@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:10 PM

To: Jared Walker

Subject: Calpella WDRs and upcoming Board meeting

Hi Jared, | was wondering if you had any comments on the draft permit for Calpella? The draft

permit will be considered in April, on either the 17 or 18t do you or someone representing the
treatment plant plan to attend?

Ben Zabinsky

Water Resources Control Engineer

North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
707-576-6750

Ben.Zabinsky@waterboards.ca.gov
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